LONGHORN RELAYS
MARCH 21, 2009

Dear Coaches,

We would like to extend an invitation to the Longhorn Relays that will be held on March
21, 2009. We will have a JV Boy'’s division in addition to the Varsity Boy’s and Girl's
division. We will limit the number of teams to how many we feel we can accommodate.
Please contact me as soon as possible so that we can prepare.

The entry fees will be $100 per division or $250 for all 3 divisions. Please make checks
payable to the Hamshire-Fannett Booster Club. They can be mailed to Po Box 223,
Hamshire, TX 77622, Attn: Jill Cox.

The Booster Club will have a concession stand. No information at this time can be
given about meal tickets. At a later date | will email you with that information.

We will also be selling T-Shirts the day of the track meet. | will send a picture or
description of the T-Shirt when | email about the team meals.

We look forward to having you and your athletes participate.

Thank You

Jill Cox Chad Carter
Head Girl's Track Head Boy’s Track
jcox2@hfisd.net ccarter@hfisd.net

School Phone: 409-243-2131 ext 1128 (Athletic Director)
Jill Cox Cell 361-649-6809
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